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NOTE: This letter was sent to all 350 MPs preceding the reading of Amendment No 4 – HS2 Phase 2a 

Bill in the House of Commons, 19th January 2021.  

 

31st December 2020 

 

 

Re: Amendment No 4 – HS2 Phase 2a Bill   

 

 

Dear  

 

I write to respectfully request your support for Amendment No 4, proposed by Lord Rosser, to the HS2 

Phase 2a Bill when it proceeds through the House of Commons in the very near future. 

 

Although I do not live in your constituency, I appeal to you on behalf of all constituents who will be 

affected by HS2 construction traffic for up to 10 years and / or derive no benefit from HS2 whatsoever. 

 

Thousands of people will suffer from this blight all the way along the HS2 construction route, including 

Woore Parish in Shropshire, whom I represent as Chairman of the Parish Council.   

 

The amendment gives these people a chance to have their opinions and views heard and enables 

democracy to be enacted. 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

M.E. CoweyM.E. CoweyM.E. CoweyM.E. Cowey 
    

Michael Cowey 

Chairman 

Woore Parish Council 

(t) 01630 642963 

(e) michael.cowey@wooreparishcouncil.org     

 


